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EDUCATION SERVICES 
Executive Director:  Tony McDaid 

ST VINCENT'S PRIMARY SCHOOL   -   Headteacher  Eileen Tompkins 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
What a great day we had yesterday to celebrate World book day. Thank you for the effort that went into 
such creative costumes for the children on this year’s theme of Wow words. Thanks to Mrs Boyle for 
preparing and coordinating the day’s activities and to all the staff for making this such a worthwhile and 
enjoyable day for the children. Let’s hope that it encourages a love of reading for all.  
Please note details of several upcoming events with important dates and times for your diary. 
 
Thursday March 9th: The sacrament of Reconciliation will be celebrated with our P3 pupils and their 
families in Saint Vincent’s Church at 7pm.  
 
Thursday March 9th: We are delighted that our Primary 4 children will enjoy a trip to the Riverside 
Museum in Glasgow followed by a visit to the King’s Theatre to see “The Demon Dentist “This is an 
adaptation of a very popular book by David Williams. The full cost of the theatre trip has been covered 
by the school. There is a charge of £5 for transport which is payable now via Parent Pay. Please note 
that the expected time of arrival back at school will be 4.40pm at the earliest. Kindly make sure that 
arrangements are in place to collect your child and let their class teacher know of any changes to their 
usual routine.  
 
Friday March 17th: Saint Patrick’s Day. Children will be asked to wear something green and to make a 
donation to our Lenten charities via the Just giving page We will attend Mass in Saint Vincent’s at 
9.30pm.  All are welcome, we hope to have some entertainment on return to celebrate the special day. 
 
At 1.30pm on Friday March 17th we are delighted to invite Primary 1 Mums and Grans and Great 
Grans to a special Mothers’ Day celebration in the school Hall with a cuppa to follow. We look forward 
very much to celebrating together and making special memories for all.  
 
Fr Romanus is saying Mass each Monday, Wednesday and Friday at 8.15am and it is lovely to see 
some of our parents joining us. All are most welcome, and we are very grateful to Fr Romanus for 
affording us this privilege. Breakfast is available for all after Mass. 
I hope you all enjoy a relaxing weekend as we brace ourselves for much colder temperatures next 
week. 
 
Kindest regards, 
Eileen Tompkins  
Headteacher  

 

 


